
 

         

 

 

07 December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Pupils in Years 1-6, 
 
Our free after school clubs have had huge successes this last two terms and so now is the time we 
update the clubs and give your child(ren) the chance to try something new.  Like last time, we are asking 
parents/carers to complete an online request form with your child’s preferences.  We will then take your 
selections and aim to get your child into 1 club of their choice.  
 
The request form will give you an option to select your child’s top three choices available to them.  Once 
we have the request forms completed (due by Friday 10th December), we will allocate clubs and text you 
next week with the start dates and confirmation details. As always, these clubs are free to attend and run 
by our own staff so we will do our very best to support the pupils.  We will only allocate one club at a time 
to give more pupils the chance to take part.  A new set of club options will come out later in the year.  For 
now, the options on the form will be as follows: 
 

 Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Monday’s Construction 
club 
 
Yoga club 

Construction 
club 
 
Yoga club 

Active 
Sports club 
 
Outdoor 
learning 
club 
 
Girls 
football 

Active Sports 
club 
 
Outdoor 
learning club 
 
Girls football 
 
Performing 
Arts club 

Benchball 
club 
 
Performing 
Arts club 

Benchball 
club 
 
Performing 
Arts club 

Tuesday’s Singing club Singing club  Drawing club Drawing 
club 
 
Sewing 
club 
 
 

Drawing 
club 
 
Sewing 
club 
 
 

Wednesday’s   Comic 
book club 

Comic book 
club 

  

Thursday’s Dance club Dance club 
 
Multi-
language 
club 

Acting club 
 
Multi-
language 
club 

Acting club 
 
 

Disney 
inspired 
girls 
football 
club 
 
Acting 
club 

Disney 
inspired 
girls 
football 
club 

   
All clubs will run 3-3.30pm and so pupils will be collected from the relevant classroom locations at 
3.30pm if they attend a club. They will start the week beginning the 10th January and end the week 
beginning the 28th March 2022. 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.lancsngfl.ac.uk/curriculum/math/images/library/ecc5.jpg?s=!B121cf29d70ec8a3d54a33343010cc2&imgrefurl=http://www.lancsngfl.ac.uk/curriculum/math/index.php?category_id=809&s=!B121cf29d70ec8a3d54a33343010cc2&usg=__2wLBrhJ3IWANNrpxPbNkqkR2_Lw=&h=203&w=455&sz=60&hl=en&start=2&zoom=1&tbnid=6qZNtRHapewSJM:&tbnh=57&tbnw=128&ei=IseeTsKIMMmO8gOblciwCQ&prev=/search?q=every+child+counts&hl=en&safe=active&gbv=2&tbm=isch&itbs=1


 

To sign your child up, please complete the request form at: 
https://forms.gle/Vhkeg7QorgcZwrBT8 

 
Please complete a separate form for each of your children if you have more than one.  Please 
complete the form by Friday 10th December 2021.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Amy Rogers 
Principal 
 

https://forms.gle/Vhkeg7QorgcZwrBT8

